CSLP Social Media Toolkit for Public Library Marketing 2023 “All Together Now” 
Dear CSLP Member Libraries,

CSLP wants to help you schedule social media posts on your library’s social networks by offering you pre-written posts and the artwork found in our 2023 Social Media Toolkit.

This toolkit for CSLP member libraries only, so please do not share the link with those outside your library.

This is a living document, so we will be updating sections throughout the coming year - be sure to bookmark this document and return for updated campaign post ideas! 

Feel free to like and share from any of the @CSLPreads platforms at any time:
Facebook
Twitter
Instagram
Pinterest

Thank you,
The Collaborative Summer Library Program’s Social Media Committee info@cslpreads.org

Campaign Hashtags: #AllTogetherNowAtTheLibrary #AllTogetherNowCSLP #CSLPreads 

